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Mark your 2019 Calendar 

 

Saturday January 12 ------Italian themed Pot Luck 
dinner at 5:00 PM & DJ Dancing at 6:00 PM 

 

Saturday February 16 ----Pig Roast 5:00 pm 

 

Saturday February 23 ----Coffee Social 9:00 am. 
Meet the Board Candidates 

 

Saturday March 2 -------- Casino Night 5:00 pm 

 
Saturday April 13 -------- Ice Cream Social 2:00 to 
4:00 pm 



Christmas for the Guards is back!!  

 Last year many of you showed your appreciation of 
the work our guards do for all of us.  The Guards re-
ceived gift cards and food for Christmas and New 
Years’ days at the guard house because of your gener-
osity.  IF you are interested in donating again, please 
stop by the Westminster Community Office to see Paul 
or Jessica OR contact Betsy Rosser at  

brosser@brockport.edu   Donations can be given until 
December 19! 

If you bring food to the guards it must be pre-
packaged food. Although appreciated, they will not  

accept home made goods.  

Please support our Guards and make it a special holiday 
time for them.   

 

 



Our first night of caroling was a great success.  We 
started from the Westminster clubhouse at approxi-
mately 5:15 with 30 carts. By the time our event 
was over, we had increased to 40 carts....many kept 
joining us along the way.  If you did not have the op-
portunity to participate, or if you did and just want to 
do it again, please meet at the Club, generally starting 
around 4:30 pm and our elves John Kabella and Sean 
Pischeda will be leading us this week.   
Many thanks to those who have contacted us about 
stopping by to sing or to offer refreshments along 
the way.  If you would like to have us stop, or wish to 
be added as a stop for refreshments, please let Janey 
know at rascal1940@gmail.com (if you haven't already 
done so).  
Also, don't forget that we are having a food drive as 
well.  Please bring your goods to the Clubhouse and we 
will see that it gets donated 

Here’s a picture from last year 

 

 

mailto:rascal1940@gmail.com


Board Meeting 

 December 18 

 7 pm 

 Community Center 

 

 

 

Message from ARC 

ARC would like to remind Master Association home-
owners, Governor’s Run homeowners, Fairloop Run 
homeowners and Condominium homeowners to remove 
any unused satellite dishes from their property.  

 

 

 

 

Holiday Trains 

 
Dates: Thanksgiving - New Years Eve  
Days:   Wednesday-Sunday 6p-9p 
Where: 2105 Oxford Ridge Circle 
 
Come enjoy some Holiday Cheer. 



The Crier– please read 

 

The Crier is your newsletter.  Submit items for publi-
cation at least 1 week ahead of time.  The next regular 
Crier publication date is stated below.   

IF you have a new neighbor, please have them e mail 
the crier so they can be added  to our listing.  IF you 
have moved out of the community you may still see 
the Crier online via the web site– westminstercom-
munity.com   

 

This address (westminstercrier@gmail.com) is just for 
submitting items to the crier.  Concerns about infor-
mation appearing in the crier should be addressed at 
the office.   

The next regular crier will be published the week of   

December 21 

 

 

IF you know someone who is not getting the Crier, 
please invite them to sign up.  We don’t want them to 
miss important information in the community!! 


